
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catholic education: we’re for no special deals, too 
 



What they used to say… What they say now that SES scores have been shown to 
overfund wealthy independent schools… 

“ISCA believes that the provision of a level playing 
field for funding for non-government schools will 
enable consistent funding to address educational 
disadvantage. Therefore, despite adverse impacts of 
the proposed changes on individual independent 
schools, ISCA supports the proposed funding 
arrangements, which will ultimately see all non-
government schools funded on a consistent basis.” 

Ms Colette Colman 
Senate enquiry into the Australian Education Bill 
2017, public hearings, Monday 5 June 2017 

“The Independent sector would oppose any changes to funding 
arrangements which threatened the level of choice available to 
Australian families either through sudden changes in the level 
of government funding for schools or through additional 
burdens on schools or parents in terms of administration or 
privacy intrusion.” 

Ms Colette Colman 
ISCA Media Release, ‘Independent schools respond to SES 
review speculation
‘, 21 June 2018 

“…we have been asking for a level playing field from 
many years now. Not just across the non-
government sector but within the independent 
sector itself there are historical legacies of funding 
which mean that even independent schools serving 
the same communities are getting differential 
funding rates. I guess it is not realistic for the 
independent sector to call for a level playing field 
and then not accept the impact on individual 
independent schools of the changes necessary to 
create that outcome.” 

Ms Colette Colman 
Senate enquiry into the Australian Education Bill 
2017, public hearings, Monday 5 June 2017 

“The Independent sector would oppose any changes to funding 
arrangements which threatened the level of choice available to 
Australian families either through sudden changes in the level 
of government funding for schools or through additional 
burdens on schools or parents in terms of administration or 
privacy intrusion.” 

Ms Colette Colman 
ISCA Media Release, ‘Independent schools respond to SES 
review speculation
‘, 21 June 2018 

“I think the heads [of independent schools] have 
shown a great example by coming out and saying: 
'We need to get to a level playing field. If we need to 
take a haircut then probably now is the appropriate 
time.'” 

Dr Geoff Newcombe 
Senate enquiry into the Australian Education Bill 
2017, public hearings, Monday 5 June 2017 

“We are not going to accept transfers of money from one 
system to another” 

Dr Geoff Newcombe 
Letter to NSW independent school principals 
As reported in The Age, ‘Private schools in last push over 
funding moves’, 6 June 2018 

“our focus is on a fair and equitable funding model 
for non-government schools” 

Dr Geoff Newcombe 
Senate enquiry into the Australian Education Bill 
2017, public hearings, Monday 5 June 2017 

“We are not going to accept transfers of money from one 
system to another”



What they used to say… 




